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What happened in the EduTrans project since 
you received our first newsletter in March? 

Our consortium of seven European VET 
schools is proud of the milestones we reached 
since then. We have highlighted two activities 
for you. 

Enjoy reading!

‘Live’ project meeting in 
Oberhausen 

With great pleasure we look back at our ‘live’ 
project meeting which took place in 
Oberhausen from 21-23 September 2021. Due 
to the Covid-19 pandemic, the project team 
hadn’t been able to meet up live for about 1,5 
years. We tried to continue our project work 
online via e-mail and MS Teams. Even though 
we are proud about the progress we have 
made in those 1,5 years it wasn’t always easy 
and efficient to work together only online. 
Project partner Hans-Sachs-Berufskolleg was a 
great host and we managed to do a lot of 
good work together. 

Read more

Read more

A look behind the scenes
 in Valencia, Spain

“My name is Javier Mercadal and I am 
studying Heating and Cooling. This year, me 
and the rest of my colleagues, we are working 
with the heat pump, a model developed 
for the Edutrans project. It`s being a great 
opportunity for us because it is a technology 
that is increasing a lot in Spain.

https://www.edutrans-project.eu/live-project-meeting-in-oberhausen/
https://www.edutrans-project.eu/a-look-behind-the-scenes-in-valencia-spain/



